
Posted June 22, 2016  UPDATE! 

The Coastal Commission staff has agreed to file Marin County's LCP Amendments pending one 
item described in their letter here.  The County's acknowledgement and reply can be seen here. 

County Responds to CCC staff LCP Amendments filing status letter 

On April 22, 2016, Earth Day, the Board of Supervisors of Marin County submitted the products 
of more than seven years of intensive study, policy discussion, and creative community input 
shaped into seven Amendments to the Local Coastal Program (LCPA) to the California Coastal 
Commission (CCC). 

The CCC staff sent a letter to the County on May 6, 2016 specifying "additional clarification, 
information and materials" in order to officially file the County's LCP Amendments for 
Commission review.  The Community Development Agency has developed the additional 
materials requested and submitted them to CCC staff on June 3, 2016. For the convenience of 
readers, CDA staff has compiled the responses into a copy of the CCC letter, which can be 
viewed here, along with links to the cited attachments. 

County staff will continue to work closely with Coastal Commission staff and members of the 
public leading up to a Coastal Commission hearing on the LCP later this year. To stay informed 
and be part of the process, make sure you have subscribed to receive emailed updates, and/or 
continue to check here at www.MarinLCP.org. 


